
Dear Oregon Legislature,  
 
 Oregon Promise has been so helpful to me this year! It has provided me with 
much needed funds for schooling and has enabled me to pursue higher education. 
The renewing of this grant will allow me to continue attending college and will turn 
dream of becoming a nurse into a reality. Please seriously considering renewing this 
amazing grant.   
 

Sincerely, 
Annette Lizarraga 

 


